
PUBLIC NOTICE 

OF PLANNED ACTION TO DEMOLISH OFFICER’S WIVES CLUB (BUILDING 
3075) 

Marine Corps Base Quantico (MCBQ) has determined that the 
Officer’s Wives Club (building number 3075) be slated for 
demolition. The structure is located in the Marine Corps Base 
Quantico Historic District; the building is no longer in use and 
was condemned in 2009.   

Building 3075 is a contributing element of the National Register 
of Historic Places listed Quantico Marine Corps Base Historic 
District.  

Project information is available for review by making a written 
request to: Commander, NREA Branch (B 046) 3250 Catlin Avenue, 
Quantico, Virginia 22134-5001. Review requests and comments will 
be accepted for thirty (30) days after publication of this 
notice.     


